
Bromstone Weekly Newsletter   
Week Ending: 21st April, 2023 
 
Welcome back to term 5, the first of our two 
summer terms. We have lots of exciting 
events planned for this year including our 
celebration of the King’s Coronation. We will 
be celebrating this historic event in our usual 
Bromstone style, with a huge celebration 
including a picnic and a live concert on the 
field! On this day we will be asking that 
children wear red, white and blue to join in 
with the festivities. There will be further 
separate details to follow for this event. 
 
Happy Eid to all of our Muslim families who 
are celebrating this festival with their 
families. Enjoy your weekend of celebrating! 
 

 
 
Year 3 have started their swimming lessons 
this week and have had a great first session, 
all year groups have started their new topics 
for this term and we have already seen some 
incredible writing about World War 2 from 
year 6. 
 
This week we are saying goodbye to Emma 
Jackson who has been a teaching assistant 
at our school for the last 2 years.  
 
Upcoming Events 

Next Thursday, 27th April, school will be 

closed to all children due to there being a 

further strike day. Please see attached letter 

for details. 

We will inform you next Wednesday 

regarding the planned strike for Tuesday 2nd 

May. 

Monday 1st May is a bank holiday and 

therefore the school will be shut on this day. 

Breakfast Club 
 
This is a reminder that Breakfast Club 
starts at 8am, please arrive for an 8am 
entry as that is when the gates are opened 
for all of the children for 5 minutes. If for 
any reason you are running late, please can 
you buzz and wait to be let through the gate.  
 
Please do not accompany your child in to 
breakfast club. If you think your child may 
need assistance coming in please let us 
know when you buzz through. 
Clubs 

Please check the website for this term’s after 

school clubs School Clubs 

Reminders for families 

Please click here to access our uniform 

policy.  

If there are any issues at all with uniform or 

PE kit please feel free to contact our Family 

Liaison Officer, Nichola Sturges.  

For information 

The gates are only open from 8.40-8.50 am. 
We will be promptly shutting the gates at 
8.50am. Please ensure that your children are 
on time. If you need to talk to a member of 
staff please phone the office or 
emailhello@bromstone.kent.sch.uk 

For more information and news please visit 
our website. 

https://bromstone.ovw5.juniperwebsites.co.uk/page/?title=School+Clubs&pid=21
https://bromstone.ovw5.juniperwebsites.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=84&type=pdf
mailto:hello@bromstone.kent.sch.uk
https://www.bromstoneschool.com/

